
  

 

 
 

CLARIFICATION 

 
 “KOREAN COMPANY TO PARTNER WITH AMBD ON NEW TECHNOLOGY”  
PUBLISHED ON BORNEO BULLETIN WEEKEND EDITION 22 AUGUST 2015 

 

 
In reference to the article entitled “Korean Company to Partner with AMBD on New Technology” 
published in the Borneo Bulletin Weekend Edition 22 August 2015, Autoriti Monetari Brunei Darussalam 
(AMBD) would like to clarify that KTB Solutions was on an introductory visit to AMBD, in which the 
technology company presented their Smart Sign authentication system specifically for the facilitation of 
a more secured financial industry in the country. AMBD would also like to clarify that contrary to what 
was reported in the article, no such agreement between KTB Solutions and AMBD took place during the 
meeting. 
 
For future developments on AMBD, please follow us on our website at www.ambd.gov.bn or download 

our app from which can be downloaded free of charge on both ‘App Store’ for iPhone users and 
‘Google Playstore’ for Android users.  
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